Timberview Terrace Homeowners Association, Inc.
PO Box 4291 RECEIVED
Ketchum, ID 83340
APR 07 2015

DEPARTMENT OF
WATER RESOURCES

April 5, 2015

Mr. Gary Spackman

Director

State of Idaho Department of Water Resources
PO Box 83720

Boise, |D 83720-0098

Re: Water Right Delivery Calls Filed by the Big Wood & Little Wood Water
Users Association

Dear Mr. Spackman:
I am replying to your letter of March 20, 2015. Please regard this as the required
notice that Timberview Terrace Homeowners Association intends to participate in

Docket #CM-DC-2015-001 and Docket #CM-DC-2015-002.

Sincerely,

ST

John R. Lane
President



